
Welcome to CAC!

We’re glad that you have joined us this morning to 

worship!  We invite you to worship with us as we seek to 

align our minds, words, and actions to the will and 

teaching of King Jesus. If you’re new to CAC, please 

complete a Connection Card and drop it in the 

offering basket. Don’t hesitate to contact us at 

cacharrisburg.org or visit us on Facebook.

CAC NEWS

What would be your top three most important priorities when it comes to worship? 

Honestly. Now consider how those line up (or maybe don’t line up at all) with the priorities 

we see in this “worship service” here in heaven. In light of these realities, how might your 

own worship individually and our worship collectively be brought in tune with the truth in 

this text?

Reflection

Dates

To Note

January 23 – Soup Night

January 25 – Leadership Retreat

January 29 – Ladies Bible Study

February 3 – Outreach Team

Join us for pre-service prayer 

each Sunday morning at 

9:15 am. 

Our Mission
To encourage and equip 

people to love God, love our 

neighbors, and share the 

gospel of Jesus Christ.

Missions Spotlight – JAPAN: There is nothing more 

exciting than to see a new church being planted! God 

gave Don and Rachel Schaeffer a vision to start a new 

church in the city of Fujimi before they went on home 

assignment. When they returned last summer, God led 

them to a location. After much waiting, renovations on 

the space began in November and are expected to be 

completed this month. The Kramers are excited at the 

vision God has given them, the team He has put 

together, and this location that God has provided to be 

a light in that community and beyond. 

Giving Update      (Dec 31)

Dec Giving …….....,..$31,411.96

Dec Expenses …. .,...$30,721.82

Dec Budget ….….,...$19,661.75

YTD Giving …...........$230,793.64

YTD Expenses …....,.$234,598.23

YTD  Budget ….…....$235,951.00

THANK YOU: Because you gave in December, we 

received $7000 above our expenses for the month. That 

amount will be given to support the Central PA Food 

Bank, our students attending LIFE, and this summer’s 

mission trip with Signs of Grace deaf church near 

Cleveland, Ohio.

SOUP NIGHT: Join us on January 23 for a soup night. 

Come out and be warmed in body and spirit by sharing 

a simple but tasty meal with your CAC family. If you can 

bring soup to share, please sign-up in the lobby. We will 

be here from 5:30-7 pm; drop by when it suits you. 

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY: At the end of the month, we will 

kick-off a ten-session study of the books 1, 2, & 3 John. 

Each session will meet 6:30-8 pm and will have 

homework. Workbooks are $25 paid to Sandra Rathbun.
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